IUNCLAS //N08010//
SUBJ: NEW DENCAS SUPPORT CONTRACT
1. THE DENCAS SUPPORT CONTRACT WILL SHIFT FROM COGENT TO ASM RESEARCH STARTING ON

010CT10. DENCAS CAPABILITIES WILL NOT CHANGE.
2. A NOTIFICATION WILL BE SENT BY ASM RESEARCH TO ALL DENCAS USERS REGARDING THE SUPPORT

CONTRACT TRANSISTION COA 010CT10.
3. THE NEW DENCAS HELPDESK NUMBER WILL BE 1-866-338-2309.
4. POC: CWO2 PAMELA ROBINS AT PAMELA.L.ROBINS(AT)USCG.MIL 5. RELEASED BY CAPT MAURA

DOLLYMORE, CHIEF, OFFICE OF HEALTH SERVICES.
3. INTERNET RELEASE AUTHORIZED.



